[bookmark: _Hlk158918436]Optional Employee Email
Subject: Countdown: Last Chance to Secure Your $0 Rx Copay 

[Team],
We hope this message finds you well. As the deadline approaches, we want to remind you of the impending changes to medication copays for eligible employees and their dependents.
Starting [Date], the copays for medications will increase for individuals who are eligible for ScriptSourcing’s $0 copay program but have not yet consulted with a member advocate.
With just a few days remaining, we urge you to act now by visiting the Med-Finder Link to check your eligibility and schedule a call with a member advocate. 
This simple step is crucial in ensuring that your access to affordable medications remains uninterrupted.
If you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. Your well-being and access to necessary medications are of utmost importance to us, and we are here to support you every step of the way.
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Company Name]

